
Future  of  Tahoe  City
firehouse  properties  to  be
discussed
There will be a project update meeting for the Tahoe City
firehouse properties near Commons Beach in North Lake Tahoe on
April 4 from 6-8pm at the former Fire Station 51.

Placer County staff will share four request for information
responses received for a long-term lease and reuse development
concept for the Tahoe City firehouse properties.

The county-owned Tahoe City firehouse properties include three
buildings:  the  former  North  Tahoe  Fire  Station  51,  Tahoe
Community  Center  building  and  the  former  visitor  center
building.

Staff will also share an overview of the process for moving
the  project  forward,  including  a  summary  of  selected  RFI
submissions and an outline of next steps. RFI respondents will
be present to answer questions as time allows.

The Board of Supervisors will receive an update on the project
at their April meeting in North Lake Tahoe.
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